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Karachaganalk

Reference Contract AP/M/07/1742
Date: 22 September 2008

To: Vladimir Shilenko

I would like to congratulate Azimut Energy Services Crew 05 for the successful completion of the
seismic test in June 2008 contract £ AP/M/07/1742 for KPO on the Karachazanak oil field.

The noise test was commenced in June and was completed after a contractual peried of 25 days. Within
the 25 days the crew successfully completed the requested program as set out by KPO with an excellent
safety and production performance.

Throughout the campaign the crew management showed a positive and professional attitude towards
the logistical and HSSE aspects of the survey and worked diligently to observe the integrated HSSE
management sysiems which are required by KPO to operate within the ficld boundaries.

This is reaffirmed by the excellent safety statistics the crew achieved during the work in conjunction
with the excellent production rates which were acquired to fully complete the scope of work as defined
by KPO while operating within the oilfield.

All data which was recorded on the crew has now been analyzed and confirmed to be technically sound
through an independent verification system.

As the project manager for the works | would like to commend Azimut Energy Services management
and all staff of crew 05 for the strong professional attitude in HSSE and logistical management which
was shown during the test acquisition in June. I wish you all the best in your future seismic campaigns
and company success.

o

Michael Perrella
Seismic Project Manager
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